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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE -
MONDAY, MAY 11, 2020
We have nine days to go in this school year!!! It is both exciting
and daunting to think that we will be �nishing up the 2019-2020
school year in the next two weeks. What an interesting end-of-
year we have had this year, and wrapping up our year will prove
interesting as well. Several details we want to make sure we
list here to ensure you are reminded of these as you make
plans for ending the school year.

Important Date - May 21, 2020 - This is the last school day of
our UCEC School Year for 2019-2020.

GRADING -
Grading for the Class of 2020 -
Students in the Class of 2020 have a grading policy issued by
the state and UCPS and that plan has been published since
March 27, 2020. We are processing those grades and seniors
will be noti�ed through the school data portal, written
noti�cation by the school of the ways both type of courses
(both high school and CCP) will be represented on their
transcripts.

GRADING -
Grading for Grades 9-11(and non-graduating 12th graders) -
Students in grades 9-11 and non-graduating seniors have a
grading policy issued by the state and UCPS and that plan has
being shared on our webpage, in social media links, and
directly via email in Connect-Ed. For students in grades 9-11,
students and their parents will receive a noti�cation of grading
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for the semester and will need to return the signed form that
indicates the desire for a numerical grade or a grade of "P" for
passing if the student is passing the course. If the
circumstances have impacted a student this semester such
that the student will not pass a course, the student will be
afforded the opportunity to have a "W" recorded for that course
rather than a failing grade. The student will then have the
opportunity to take the course during the summer (if it is
available) or at the �rst opportunity during the next school year
2020-2021. The "W" will have no impact on the student's GPA
on the transcript. 

TURN-IN ITEMS FOR THE YEAR -
Computer Laptop Turn-In and Fee Collections -
For students who need to turn in laptops or owe fees for
anything (cafeteria, etc.), there are going to be supports for this
process. We are publishing the schedule for turning in items
during the beginning days of this coming week so families can
make plans based on the open times for turn-in. We hope to be
able to collect other materials a student may owe back to
teachers like textbooks or other classroom
equipment/materials. We hope to make that turn-in time the
same as our turn-in for laptops.
We will have a day for Class of 2020 and a day for all
underclassmen for turn-in days. We will announce the process
for each group.

For now, however, we want students to continue to use those
materials and equipment to make the most of the instructional
time we have left in this school year. Students, please keep
working to meet the best level of instructional goals you are
able to for the remainder of the year. Parents, we ask that you
continue to encourage your child to do the best possible work
as grades are being calculated and we hope to improve grades
through the work that students have been able to complete
during Remote Learning. It is extremely important to complete
and submit the work that was assigned during New Learning
Phase that starting on April 20 and will continue through the
end of the school year which is May 21.

We will have LOTS of information coming to you over the next
several days. We want you to be ready to �nish strong. Stay
tuned!



MEALS
READY FOR
YOU!

HELP ALONG
THE WAY

NEED TECH
HELP? CALL
704-292-7951

LEARNING CONTINUES - HERE ARE
RESOURCES TO HELP AT HOME

Keep Everyone Learning with Kh… keeplearning.khanacademy.org

We’re here for you with free resources to keep everyone learning.
Get our daily schedules for school closures and remote learning
resources for teachers, parents & students.

At Home Learning May 11-15.pdf drive.google.com
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Facebook @UCEarlyCollege

UNION COUNTY EARLY
COLLEGE

Our webpage and social media accounts are the best source
for the most updated information during remote learning. Our
emails are the best way to reach out to us. Facebook and
Twitter links above...Look for us on Instagram too:
UCEC_MonroeNC

4209 Old Charlotte Highway, … unioncountyec.nc@gmail.com

(704) 290-1565 ucec.ucps.k12.nc.us/
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